
 

 

April 22, 2019 

 

 

 

Len Greene 

10 Maple Ave. 

Beacon Falls, Ct. 06403 

 

 

 

Town Clerk: Please take this as the official notice to cancel the April 24, 2019   

CCMC Meeting that was to be held in the Library. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher Bielik 

First Selectman 

 


